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Suggestion for Hull Committee Report

The training film on Security will be completed about the

end of April. It will be used for orientation of new employees

and will be shown in certain training courses. The script for a

film titled "Introduction to Intelligence" has been submijted

to the DD/I in rough form for review and comment. This film

will be used in training courses relating to the sctivities of

the various components of the DD/I. Production should begin in

June of this year.
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